
 
 
 
March 21, 2020 
 
Dear Girl Scouts,  
  
At times like these, individuals, especially our Girl Scouts and their families, are looking for ways they 
can help their communities.  We, at Girl Scouts Heart of the Hudson, are working on identifying ways 
our girls can help.  
 
We have reached out to our Community Partners to see how best we can help.   
 
As we get information, we will update our website and Facebook page as appropriate.  
 
So far, we have heard that donations of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) including fabric facemasks 
are being collected by Orangetown in Rockland County.  They are being accepted at the Orangetown 
Town Hall. 
 
If you have any questions or need any assistance please contact CustomerCare@girlscoutshh.org. 
 
Yours in Girl Scouting, 
 

 
Marie Reger 
CEO 
Girl Scouts Heart of the Hudson, Inc. 

https://www.girlscoutshh.org/en/our-council/Covid19.html
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mailto:CustomerCare@girlscoutshh.org

